
From: Vojin Janjic
To: Elizabeth Rorie
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Contact Update Information for Alexandria STP TN0021539
Date: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:40:53 PM

Please process. No acknowledgment necessary.
 
 
 

From: Jerry Warren <jerry@wtcivil.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:20 PM
To: Vojin Janjic <Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov>
Cc: LIz Tetlow <cityrecorder@dtccom.net>; Rusty Bradshaw
<mayor.bradshaw@townofalexandria.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact Update Information for Alexandria STP TN0021539
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Vojin,
 
On behalf of the Town of Alexandria, attached is a letter providing updated contact
information for the Town for the NPDES Discharge Permit for their Sewage Treatment Plant.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
 
Thank you,
Jerry
 
--
Jerry B. Warren, PE
Warren & Tuggle Civil Engineering, PLLC
109 Pennsylvania Avenue
Lebanon, TN - 37087
(615) 444-2996 - Office
(615) 516-7272 - Cell
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